2012-13
GRANDPARENT INFORMATION

Grandparents Day will be Friday, September 14, 2012. Invitations will be sent
from the school to the grandparents whose names and addresses are provided
to us. Please notify your grandparents of the date and extend a personal
invitation to join us.

Student(s):

Parents:

MATERNAL GRANDPARENTS

Name:

Address:

Telephone:

PATERNAL GRANDPARENTS

Name:

Address:

Telephone:

In order to ensure that our information is current and available to prepare Grandparents Day invitations,
please complete and return this form to the school office by August 8, 2012.



